
BAP, Moonlight Kiss
I can feel my heart
and it's fit to burst
try to clean it up
but i just get worse
wish i could fall
on a night like this
into your lovin' arms
for a moonlight kiss
i thought i saw your face
in the evenin' sky
on a lonesome cloud
that was driftin' by
wish i could fall
on a night like this
into your lovin' arms
for a moonlight kiss
(instrumental break)
you got someone else
maybe it's for the best
since i took the cure
for happiness
and i'd trade it all
on a night like this
for your lovin' arms
and a moonlight kiss
for your lovin' arms
and a moonlight kiss
lovin' arms and a moonlight kiss

BAP - Moonlight Kiss w Teksciory.pl

http://teksciory.interia.pl/bap-moonlight-kiss-tekst-piosenki,t,101804.html

